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 JFK ASSASSINATION RECORDS REVIEW BOARD HOSTS 

 HIGH SCHOOL INTERNS 

 

Thirteen honor students are interning at the Assassination Records Review Board, an 

independent federal agency created to oversee the identification and release of records related to the 

assassination of President John F. Kennedy. 

 

The recent Noblesville High School graduates put the Warren Commission findings on trial 

for a project in their honors history class.  Due to the enthusiasm of the students,  the Review Board 

(invited) them to spend a week in its offices. 

 

Throughout the week the students are reviewing published material from the Warren 

Commission and creating a database of summarized testimony given during the Warren Commission 

hearings. 

 

 

 

(Quote from Jack?) 

 

 

 

The Assassination Records Review was established by The President John F. Kennedy 

Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992, which was signed into law by President Bush.  The 

five members of the Board were appointed by President Clinton, confirmed by the U.S. Senate, and 

sworn in on April 11, 1994.  The law gives the Review Board the mandate and the authority to 

identify, secure, and release all records related to the assassination of President Kennedy.  
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